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GENERAL NoOTICES ® ALGEMENE KENNISGEWINGS

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND INFRASTRUCTURE
NOTICE 1351 OF 2022

EXTENSION TO THE REQUEST FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS ON EXPANDED
PUBLIC WORKS PROGRAMME POLICY

1. 1, Honourable ,P. De Lille (MP), in my capacity as the Minister of the Department
of Public Works and Infrastructure hereby give notice for the extension of the
period to provide comments to the Department of Public Works and
Infrastructure Expanded Public Works Programme (EPWP) Policy as published
in Government Gazette Number 46917 on 16 September 2022.

2. Comments on the Expanded Public Works Programme Policy must be
submitted by 15 November 2022.

3. The published EPWP Policy is available on the website www.epwp.gov.za; in
the English, Sepedi and IsiZulu.

4. Comments on the EPWP Policy may be submitted via:

a. email: epwppolicy@dpw.gov.za or epwppolicy1@dpw.gov.za; or

b. hand: Department of Public Works and Infrastructure, Central
Government Offices (CGQO), Cnr Bosman and Madiba (Vermeulen)
Street, Pretoria, 0001; or

c. Post: Department of Public Works and Infrastructure, Private Bag X65,
Pretoria, 0001.

5. For further information, please contact Mr. D Pillay (Chief Director: Sustainable
Livelihoods Convergence & Compliance) on 082 317 2873.

P de lile

Hon. P. De Lille

Minister of Public Works and Infrastructure

Date: 14 October 2022

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za




